SEPTEMBER	2024 NEWSLETTER


SEPTEMBER IS HERE and it is time to start having meetings with speakers again. This month, Wednesday the 18th , we will be having Mike Mahoney from the Manchester branch of the Ocean County
Library. Mike has spoken at our meetings before and he was well received. His topic  will be Manchester  and Lakehurst and I	am sure we will learn things  we never knew before!	Come out and bring your neighbor!
UPDATES ON THE MUSEUM:		There is a new glass cabinet on the platform  area by the restroom	door, just waiting to be filled.
President Bernadette and Vice President Gerald met with a representative from St. John's Church regarding the replacing of the Cross on the roof of the Museum, repairing the wooden frame area of the front doors and the possibility of converting the oil furnace to natural gas.	There are a few things to be looked into for this last project, more to come on this.	Also we received a number of paper items from the collection of one of our former members, Melba Claxton. Stop in and see the new additions.
WE HAVE HAD ALOT OF SICKNESS with some of our members
these  last few months.	Jerry Weaber, Tony Petillo, Jim Larsen, Bernadette Dugan.....but		thankfully they are all back to good health now and faithfully helping wherever they can.
IT'S NOT TOO EARLY to start thinking about the Soup-R-Bowl event, looking for	items/money	that you might want to donate.
JUST HEARD OF SAD NEWS...Member	Charlotte Shephard died last week.	We do not have any further information at this time.
DON'T FORGET the meeting next week, September 1 , Wednesday at
7:00 p.m.
LOOKING FORWARD TO SEEING YOU THEREI
